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Uniqueness of Uganda Back Home!! 
  After several days of  traveling we reached Uganda safely.  All the 
bags made it as well, for which we are grateful.  Then we had a seven 
hour drive to reach our home in Kasese.  Praise the Lord, it is so good 
to be home! 
  Thank you all for your prayers for us as we packed up, loaded up, 
flew out and reached home safely.  God is so good! 

Immigration 
  Please continue to pray for our immigration situation.  Due to a 
miscommunication, the year long expiry date was not from the time 
of  approval but from the time of  application, therefore it expired.  I 
resubmitted the paperwork and am waiting re-approval. 

Keila’s Recovery 
   Keila has recovered to the point where you really cannot tell she 
ever had a stroke.  We cannot thank you all enough for your prayers, 
gifts and messages.  God has given us so many friends across the 
world. 

Ministry 
 We are so thankful for those we left behind to keep the work going.  
They did a tremendous job in our absence and we are eager to 
continue their work.  We continue to see people saved, baptized and 
starting to be discipled. 
 We were able to purchase a piece of  land for the church in 
Karusandara.  Now, we will be working to get a permanent building 
on the site. 
  I was able to travel to the mountains and preach the P7 graduation class for Pastor Zebedee in Muhindi. 
  We went to visit a group of  pygmies called the Bathwa.  We brought them some food and preached the gospel to 
them.  There is a great open door here.  Please pray for God’s wisdom as to how to proceed with this ministry. 
  We have begun to construct our multi-purpose building. This will be used for Sunday School classes, Bible 
college, dormitory rooms, etc.  Please pray for wisdom for the engineer and that the money raised will be 
sufficient; as you know prices and plans can always change. 
  We truly praise the Lord for the vehicle He has provided for us through many individuals and churches.  God has 
truly prepared the way for the ministry in the Rwenzori Mountains.  Please pray that God would give us wisdom 
as we plan. 
  Here are pictures of  two brand new Toyota LandCruisers - one in 1981 and one in 2019.  A church bought our 
former African Director, Ron Bragg, the one on the left when he was in Senegal in 1981.  A church, plus some 
individuals, bought us the one on the right in 2019.  What a blessing that we serve the same God, and God is still 
working even today - 38 years later!!

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos at  
www.mstensaasfamily.com
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Prayer Requests 
• Full recovery for Keila 
• This cycle of  Ebola will 

be stopped  
• Bible translation works in 

Runyankore, Lhukonzo 
• Discipleship ministry 
• Church plant in 

Karusandara 
• Start of  the mountain 

ministry 
•

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman 

Starting on the building construction

Matt with King Zito of  the Bathwa

1981 Toyota LandCruiser 2019 Toyota LandCruiser
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